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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                                  Friday 30th April 2021 
This week we have been so impressed with our Year 1 children who have produced some fantastic art work with our visiting 
artist Maureen. All the children had the opportunity to create an intricate picture of an elephant which will be used as the 
front cover of their Learning Journal this term, (in support of their topic ‘Come With Me…to India’). We will showcase some 
of the work in the newsletter next week. We are also very excited that Miss Berry (Assistant Teacher in Reception) will be 
working on a special art project with the children in all of our other year groups later in the term.  
Like us, we are sure you are awaiting confirmation about the possible removal of national restrictions from 17th June. Within 
school, nothing will be changing in terms of our protective measures until there is updated guidance from the Department 
for Education. However, we are considering what we may be able to do in terms of Sports Day and a Celebration Evening 
towards the end of term out on the school field. Watch this space!  
Just a reminder that we have an INSET day tomorrow (Friday 30th April) and the school and nursery will be closed to all 
children. The focus for our training day is how we can apply the latest research about how children learn best into our 
classroom practice. It promises to be a very exciting day which we hope will have a very positive impact on our children’s 
learning.  We hope that everyone enjoys the long bank holiday weekend! 
Miss Nicky Mann & Mr Jamie Hallums, Co-Head Teachers 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

We have the following places available at WFIS & 

Nursery for children in the following years 

 
 

Academic Year 20/21 Big & Little Little Stars Full Day 
Sessions ς Spaces (to be booked on a termly basis)  

 
Academic Year 21/22 Little Stars – Spaces availableς  

Book Now 
 

 

WFIS Attendance 

Please make sure your child attends school regularly  
WFIS Attendance (%) Week Ending 23.04.21 

 
 

 
Overall School Attendance: 98.9% 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Golden Broom Award 
 

This week the Golden Broom was awarded to 
Bumblebee Class for keeping their cloakroom areas 

so clean and tidy! Well done! 

 

 

Summer Term School Menu 
 

Please click here to view our Standard Menu’s, Halal 
Menu, Gluten Free Menu and Vegan Menu for the 
Summer Term, and our packed lunch leaflet. 

 
 
 

 

Wallace Fields Infant School 

& Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk
https://wallacefields.fluencycms.co.uk/Shining-Stars-Nursery-and-Wrap-around-Care-Booking-Form
https://www.wallacefieldsinfantschool.co.uk/virtual-office/school-mealsmenu
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Golden Ticket 
Well done to the children who won a golden ticket this week for their efforts and achievements (see below)! 

Keep up the great work everyone and we look forward to finding out who will be our golden ticket winners will be After Easter! 
 

 

Kingfisher Class 
 
 
 
 
 

Badger Class 
 
 
 

Hedgehog Class 
 
 

 

Owl Class 
 
 
 

Butterfly Class 
 
 

Bumblebee Class 
 

 

Congratulations goes 
to Samuel W for 

excellent writing in 
Discovery Time.  

 

 

Congratulations goes 
to Layla B for settling  

so well into 
Bumblebee Class.  

 

 

Congratulations 
goes to Hana G for 
writing a fantastic 
plan of a letter to 

Grandpa Patel. 

 

Congratulations 
goes to Matej S 

for trying so hard 
every day and 
keeps smiling 

even if things are 
a little tricky. 

 

Congratulations 
goes to Theo A for 

his positive 
attitude towards 
learning and his 

fantastic 
contributions 

during lesson time. 

 

Congratulations 
goes to Henry C for 
trying so hard with 
his handwriting this 

week.  Well done 
Henry! 

http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk


 
To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via:  Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Ewell, Surrey, KT17 3AS  

or  0208 394 0647 or  www.wfis.co.uk or  office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 

Big Ask 

Get your childās voice heard and make a difference! 

 
The Children’s Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza, is launching a once-in-a-generation review of 
children’s lives.  It’s called ‘The Childhood Commission’ and it will identify the barriers preventing children reaching their 
full potential and propose policy solutions to address them. At its heart is ‘The Big Ask’ is the largest ever consultation 
held with children. 
 
In this survey the Children’s Commissioner is asking children and young people what they think is important for their 
future and what is holding young people back. The Children’s Commissioner will use what children and young people tell 
her to show the Government what they think and what they need to live happier lives. 
 
As part of ‘The Big Ask’, the government also want to hear from adults, care leavers, parents and adults who work with 
children and young people living in England what they think about the future for children and young people today, and 
what they think is holding young people back.  The survey doesn’t ask for any personal information and all responses are 
confidential.  The survey only takes around 5 minutes to complete.   All children will complete the children’s survey in 
school and teachers will be incorporating this into lessons to help the children to understand more about it. If you would 

like to complete the adult survey please click here. 
 
It’s an exciting opportunity to help us think big and it’s a chance for every child in England to have their voice heard.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
Dear WFIS & Nursery Parents and Carers, 
 
We write to you today as the new the Co-Chairs of WFIS & Nursery Governing Board.  As existing members of the Board, we are already an 
established part of the governance team and we are honoured to assist the school in our new role of Co-Chairs.  
 
We believe that school days should be the happiest days of your child’s life, and at WFIS & Nursery we aim to ensure that your child receives a 
happy, secure and stimulating start to their education. The school has experienced staff, who are committed to learning, raising standards and 
making learning fun. We believe that parents have a vital role to play in partnership with the teachers in the education of their children, and we 
are always pleased to discuss any points or queries that you might have. In true partnership, we are always so grateful for those parents who 
assist with volunteering within the classroom or through various PTA events. Through these challenging times of late, the sense of community has 
never been stronger within the school, as we continue to aim for ‘High Achievement and Success with a Smile’.  
 
We hope your child continues to enjoy their time at WFIS & nursery and benefits from the wide-ranging opportunities available, especially as the 
restrictions start to ease this summer. On behalf of the whole Governing Board we look forward to meeting with you all again in person in the 
near future. 
Jon Albert & Anjali Webb 
Co-Chairs of WFIS & Nursery Governing Board 
 

Governance Appointments at WFIS & Nursery 

http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/adults/
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We have been so impressed with Owl Class for 
engaging with the most sessions on Reading Eggs 

this week. 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Louis L, Lander S, Heidi L, Ella V, 

Dylan L and Josh K who were our Reading Egg 

superstars this week! 
 

 

 
 

 

However at Wallace Fields Infant School and Nursery, 
in the interests of open communication, we have 

taken the decision to inform parents of all positive 
cases confirmed within the school. Parents can 

remain reassured that staff or children who are not 
identified as close contacts are at no more risk than 

the general public. 
 

In the interests of transparency, we will publish WFIS 
& Nursery Covid 19 data on a weekly basis as below: 

 
Week beginning 26th April 2021 

 
0 – Staff Positive Cases 
0 – WFIS Positive Cases 

0 – Shining Stars Positive Cases 
 

 

Department for Education 
guidance states that schools 
have no obligation to inform 

parents of a positive case 
confirmed within the school 
where their children are not 

‘close contacts’. 

 

Useful Dates 

 
¶ Friday 30th April 2021 – WFIS & Nursery In-

Service Training Day – School & Shining 
Stars Nursery Closed 

¶ Monday 3rd May 2021 – Bank Holiday – 
School & Shining Stars Nursery Closed 

¶ Friday 28th May 2021 – WFIS & Nursery In-
Service Training Day – School & Shining 
Stars Nursery Closed 

¶ Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 2021 – 
WFIS & Nursery Half Term – School & 
Shining Stars Nursery Closed 

¶ Friday 18th June 2021 – WFIS & Nursery In-
Service Training Day – School & Shining 
Stars Nursery Closed 

¶ Wednesday 21st July 2021 – WFIS & 
Shining Nursery – Last day of the Summer 
Term 

 

PTA  

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

 

http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk


 
To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via:  Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Ewell, Surrey, KT17 3AS  

or  0208 394 0647 or  www.wfis.co.uk or  office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHINING STARS 

NURSERY  

Our Big Stars group activities this week 

areé 
                  

¶ Learning where different types of food 
comes from  

¶ Tasting different fruits – I wonder which 
one will be the most popular  

¶ Talking about our favourite foods  

30.04.21 

Hello.. 
We loved learning about pets last week, we particularly enjoyed 

painting pictures of our pets or a pet we would like. This week we are 
learning all about food, focusing on the story ‘Fussy Freda’. 

 
Miss Barron & Mrs Dave 

 
 

 

  

Our Big Stars table top activities this week 

areé 
 

¶ Using collage material to create a picture of 
our favourite food 

¶ Exploring scented playdough – I wonder 
what they will smell like? 

¶ Practicing our phonics with initial sounds 
sorting cards – I wonder what sound ‘snake’ 
starts with? 

 

Home learning ideas  
I wonder what your favourite food is? 
Do you think you can help your grown-
up make your favourite food at home..? 

Don’t forget to upload a picture on 
Tapestry! 

 

 

In Little Stars we will beé. 
¶ Exploring size ordering and sorting objects into 

big, medium and small 

¶ Exploring a sensory tray – I wonder how may 
spoons of rice it takes to fill a bowl..? 
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Good Afternoon KidsQuest Parents, 
 
It’s been another fabulous week in KidsQuest, the children have been outside enjoying the lovely 
sunshine and have really enjoyed building bug houses! 
 
The children who chose to be inside have been making slime and playdough which they have really 
enjoyed – it is one of their favourites! 
 
Have a lovely long weekend.  
Mrs Alison Golding 
KidsQuest Manager 
 

Having fun in KidsQuest! 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Meet the Team! 

 
 Hi everyone!   
 
 My name is Fran Capanna 
 and I will be helping out at 
 KidsQuest on a Wednesday 
 each week. During the school 
day I am based in Shining Stars Nursery.  
 
My hobbies include socialising with friends and 
spending time with my family. I also like to keep fit so I 
go running regularly.  I look forward to meeting you!  

 

 

 
 
 
 
   

       How we play in KidsQuest!   
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
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